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From: Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 5:09 PM


To: Harvey Moody


Subject: Re: Hurricane Dorian


Thank you for your message. We have tracked the early forecasts from the NOAA NWS National Hurricane


Center.


CM


On Tue, Sep 10, 2019 at 9:19 AM Harvey Moody < > wrote:


Good luck on your investigation of Dorian.


One bit of information. When the hurricane was east of the Dominican Republic, the weather channel said


that there was a chance of the storm going through Florida and entering the Gulf.


Professor Emeritus of Chemistry


Lt. Col., USAF (Ret.)


Man's Flight Through Life is Sustained by the Power of His Knowledge.


--

Craig N. McLean

Assistant Administrator

Oceanic and Atmospheric Research

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration

U.S. Department of Commerce

1315 East West Highway

Silver Spring, MD  20910

Office:  301-713-2458
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